
January 2025
​Wishing a Happy & Healthy New Year to all of

our students, parents, & friends,
​from all of us at MLC!

Start the New Year by Following
Music Learning Center

on Facebook and Instagram
It's easy! Just click on the link below. Weekly we post
carefully selected content about music education and

https://musiclearningcenter.org
https://www.constantcontact.com/landing1/vr/home?cc=nge&utm_campaign=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&utm_medium=VF21_CPE&utm_source=viral&pn=ROVING&nav=a2cc4c81-f8c5-4879-b189-e4e458cdab59


MLC events.
Please join Us!

    

IMPORTANT 
WEATHER REMINDER!

​On snowy days, check our HOMEPAGE or call (203) 748-1444
to see if all lessons will be held Online that day instead of in
person. You may find more information about our Weather
Policies & Procedures HERE.

MORE NOTES & REMINDERS
Makeup Lesson Scheduling -
Login to your Lesson
Management System account.
Use the login link below for

the studio where you take your lessons: ​
DANBURY STUDIO . RIDGEFIELD STUDIO

If you are eligible to schedule any makeups then the
"Schedule a Makeup" link will appear on your dashboard.
Additional information about student absences and
makeup lesson eligibility is included in our MLC Policies.

https://www.facebook.com/musiclearningcenterct/?ref=page_internal
https://www.instagram.com/musiclearningcenterct
http://www.musiclearningcenter.org/
https://www.musiclearningcenter.org/weather-cancellation.php
https://mlcdanbury.studioautopilot.com/dashboard/
https://musiclearningcenter.studioautopilot.com/dashboard/
https://mlcdanbury.studioautopilot.com/policies/


WINTER ROCK BAND SESSIONS
The Winter Rock Band is now forming.

There will be 6 rehearsal sessions.
Rehearsals will be on Saturdays from 2pm to 3pm.

​(From February 1st to March 15th)
No rehearsal February 15th  (Presidents Day Weekend)

The MLC Rock Band will perform at our Student Showcase on
Sunday, March 16th.

The cost for all 6 sessions is $150.

Please Email the MLC office for more information.

The Music Learning Center likes to recognize student
accomplishments in our monthly newsletters.

mailto:office@musiclearningcenter.org


Congratulations to Joey Velasco

Joey Velasco auditioned and was selected to participate in
the Connecticut Western Regional High School Orchestra
Festival. Joey studies violin with MLC instructor Anthony
Mancuso.

Congratulations to Emma Williams

Emma Williams auditioned and was selected to participate in
the Connecticut Northern Regional High School Orchestra
Festival. Emma plays in the String Orchestra at New Milford High
School and she studies viola with MLC instructor Anthony
Mancuso.

 



Congratulations to Preston Chiu

Preston Chiu recently performed with his school’s choir as an
accompanist. Preston played the piano with the choir for
Wilton Middlebrook School during the Christmas Winter
Concert. Preston studies piano with MLC instructor Antonette
Cornelius. 



Questions or comments?

We would love to hear from you. Send Us a Note

Thank you for being a part of the Music Learning
Center!

Music Learning Center, Inc. - (203) 748-1444
Our two studio locations:

425 Main St, Danbury CT 06810
www.musiclearningcenter.org

409 Main St., Ridgefield CT 06877
www.ridgefieldmusiclessons.com
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